EAST PARK BAPTIST CHURCH - 1919 BALTIMORE AVE. - DECATUR, IL 62521



Field Address:

Francisco de Aquirre 2050 San Miguel de Tucuman 4000 Argentina

September, 2014

Dear Friends,

By the grace of God, we arrived back in Argentina August 13th. We left Illinois at 4 p.m. Tuesday, and we arrived at our house at 10 p.m. Wednesday. The weather here has turned freezing cold and it is about 40 degrees at night. I want to thank everyone for their hospitality and everything you have done for us.

We were very pleased to meet new people in our church on fire for the Lord . The two Sundays that we have been back there has been many decisions for Christ.

My wife won a lady to Christ, (Maria), who was invited to church by her daughter. There were 4 people baptized at church this past Sunday. Praise the Lord!

We are about to receive a new missionary from the US that is going to be working with us. Bro. Young and his wife were missionaries to the Philippines for many years. They had to leave but feel the call to Argentina. Please pray for them as they are due to come the 19th of September.

A new Bible college student called me from Tierra del Fueg, the southern-most country of the world. He wants to study in the Bible college.

One more prayer request would be for one of our assistant pastors who is getting married the 13th of September to a fine girl from our church.

On a weekly basis, we are posting pictures on Facebook of the work here. You can find them at https://www.facebook.com/pages/lglesia-Bautista-Betel/516399291766551

God bless you, and again, thank you for everything!

In His service,

Larry, Ruth, Joshua, and Caleb Owens

